
 

NOTICE: AHCCCS Releases Billing Guidance for 
Differential Adjusted Payment (DAP) 
 

February 12, 2024 

Dear provider, 

AHCCCS has implemented the Differential Adjusted Payment (DAP) for Contract Year 2024. DAP is 
a positive adjustment (i.e., an addition) to the AHCCCS Fee-for-Service (FFS) rates to distinguish 
providers who have committed to supporting designated actions that improve patients’ care 
experience, improve members’ health, and reduce cost of care. More information is available on 
the DAP web page.  
 
AHCCCS Managed Care Organizations (MCOs) add DAP increases to their contracted rates to 
match the corresponding AHCCCS Fee-For-Service rate increase percentages.  
 
The MCOs and AHCCCS are required to pay the contracted rate or 100 percent of the billed 
charges, whichever is less. In order for providers to receive the DAP, the provider must include the 
value of the additional DAP increase when billing directly to AHCCCS or to an MCO for services.  
 
See this example of how to correctly bill the DAP. 
 
Example with a 1% DAP increase:  
Contracted Rate (Excluding DAP): $50 
1% DAP: $0.50 
Billed Amount (Including DAP): $50.50 
 
Submit any questions to AHCCCSDAP@azahcccs.gov. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 To view this notice for embedded links and content specific to education-related material, please visit us 

online at BCBSAZ Health Choice (healthchoiceaz.com) under our “For Providers” tab. 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001etvsG7DgzHa14VdnoD3PZlm1gvODor0clm1Vabf56gtck6KczUILyoyeUUEVfZ1TuRtxPYnH6HbD-VPJ3lJI7Op7Cx3XJtjIR2ZVXC912T4ky-Vy4p2zp0GLdSewxNc-3Xhih0T0pBtKLrj3za1sLnrVGMPc-gT6UVUFIkMaYMwJImpN0GxuZZB1mvQC0gm5OLB0mHlPqdeEPNE7zlfuLflpf9Crv42aSpx9mcjs1pO3jYauw2zdlKgutF-m8GSp&c=EsVct1TZz9BRjDVUmJ_Uok_MbdM9XB6p5VrPto0RDpP6KRETfyU_Sg==&ch=CfRiyHa04xJ_A1ZyBGsOyRXYeNuaEH5qsO8QQsSdOyXLXM-CYvvuiA==__;!!OAqfuBU8!pW72_UWpbBkEuxrgSzALcNW4rjqXoWkoUxDQ1z95LaG85Mnz_GrV6-pdpfcQFJCG3dqCX_uQ65YOk9kDt5xBlqoApXIV$
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